
From:  @dft.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 4:31 PM 
To: Patrick Doig @tfl.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Letter from the Transport Secretary to the Mayor of London 
 
 
 

 
 Partnerships and Delivery Division  

Department for Transport  
 

 
From: DFT Ministers @dft.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 4:31:08 PM 
To: @london.gov.uk @london.gov.uk>; andylord (TFL Mail Contact) 

@tfl.gov.uk>; @london.gov.uk @london.gov.uk>; 
@london.gov.uk @london.gov.uk> 

Cc: @dft.gov.uk>;  
< @dft.gov.uk>; Permanent Secretaries 

@dft.gov.uk>; 
@dft.gov.uk>; @dft.gov.uk> 

Subject: Letter from the Transport Secretary to the Mayor of London  
  
Good afternoon 
  
Please see the attached letter from the Transport Secretary 
  
Kind regards 
  

 
  

, Private Office, Department for Transport   
 

The information in this email may be confidential or otherwise protected by law. If you 
received it in error, please let us know by return e-mail and then delete it immediately, 
without printing or passing it on to anybody else. 
Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our 
policy on the use of electronic communications and for other lawful purposes. 
 




